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Plans for a face to face Parents Evening  

Wednesday 29th September 
(Reception—Year 6 pupils) 

Between 3.30—6.45 p.m.  
 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who have signed up for a time to see 
their child’s class teacher next Wednesday.  

 

Early next week, your confirmed time will be circulated to you via an 
email. Please look out for this email as presently you have signed up for a 
time within four specific time slots and the school is now liaising with the 

teachers to accommodate all these requests. 
 

Please plan to arrive no sooner than five minutes before your child’s         
allocated time and if you are waiting in the school before, between or after 

appointment please supervise your children. Apologies, but the school  
cannot take responsibility for the children at this time. 

 
Your child will be sharing their English, Maths and Curriculum books with 

you at this evening plus please their spelling expectations overleaf.  

Page One printed for circulation—other pages sent by email to all parents/carers 

Reminder of key dates ahead 
Friday 1st October—School shut for Teacher Inset Day 

Friday 22nd October—Early finish from 12.00 noon for Teacher Curriculum 
Planning Afternoon 

Monday 25th—Friday 29th October—Mid term break  
Sunday 31st October—Deadline for Year 6 parents/carers to submit their 

secondary school transfer applications 

Friday 26th November —School shut for Teacher Inset Day 
Friday 17th December—End of term and 12.00 noon finish  

Tuesday 4th January—first day of the Spring Term 2022 



Apologies…  
 
 

but unfortunately, the school      
cannot replace broken           

chromebooks at this time. We are 
currently saving to buy the next 

year group’s chromebooks (for all 
Year 2s) and unfortunately will only 

be able to consider replacing       
broken chromebooks later in the 

year. In the meantime, please  
treasure and take extra care with 
your child’s school chromebook.  

First PE lesson days— 
Autumn Term One  

Each class will though have one day a 
week when they would have their 
first PE lesson and for the first term 
this would be as follows: 

 
 

Year One—Fridays   
Year Two— Fridays 

 

Year Three—Tuesdays   
Year Four—Thursdays 

 

Year Five—Wednesdays   
Year Six—Fridays 

The school expects every child to be 
dressed in a school PE kit for lessons, 
with suitable footwear for PE (plimsolls or 
trainers) and a tracksuit. All items can be 
purchased at the uniform shop, APT, Rye 

Lane, Peckham.  

Every staff member at Camelot loves learning….. 

Look at Mr Carlos, our school chef in learning action 



 

Pupil Spelling Expectations—Can you spell all these words correctly?! 



 

#theonlyschool 



Please remember holidays are not expected to be taken during the 
190 school days of a child’s annual educational entitlement 

 



 

 

Best places        to watch the          London Marathon 
Recommended times    between 11.00—12.00 noon  to see Mr Robinson 

1. Deptford Park    2.  Southwark Park 
Children can play in the park on your visit to the marathon route and details will be confirmed 
on school’s Twitter page regarding the predicted time that Mr Robinson will pass each of these 
Camelot School meeting points. 
Your support is appreciated. If any parent/carer is willing to support Mr Robinson’s fundraising 
efforts for our local foodbank, Peckham Pantry on Peckham Hill Street and for our partner 
schools in Malawi you can donate by following the link below: 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jim-robinson-
fundraisingforsouthwarkandmalawicommunities?utm_term=W9PxWZWBV 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jim-robinson-fundraisingforsouthwarkandmalawicommunities?utm_term=W9PxWZWBV
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jim-robinson-fundraisingforsouthwarkandmalawicommunities?utm_term=W9PxWZWBV

